
From:
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: PUBLIC HEALTH AND OTHER LEGISLATION (EXTENSION OF EXPIRING PROVISIONS) AMENDMENT BILL

2022
Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 8:05:17 AM

Dear Sir/Madam
I am writing to express my opposition to the passing of the above mentioned amendment bill.
There is no longer a health emergency and covid is no longer a life threatening illness for the majority of the
population. ABS data and TGA data have confirmed that it NEVER really was a threat.
Australians want their lives back now. 2 years of extreme measures that have now been proven unnecessary are
ENOUGH!!
I vote NO to this bill.

Yours sincerely

Tania Purchase

Sent from my iPhone
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